| am writing to support the staff recommendation to construct the Emma to Earl Pedestrian Bridge. This
bridge will make it safer for our family to walk and cycle around our neighborhood. We currently use the
Norwich bridge and loop back at Speevale Avenue, but Speedvale is very congested with cars. It was a
mistake for the council to reject widening the Speedvale Bridge to accommodate a bike lane. Now they
have a chance to alleviate that mistake and provide a safe crossing between Emma and Earl.

Please support this new crossing and help provide a safe active transportation connection within our
community.

George lvanoff



